
 
 
 

CANCELLATION 
 

Design Review Board 
 

MEETING CANCELLED 
 

Wednesday, December 25, 2024 
The Design Review Board has a regular meeting scheduled to begin at 5:30 PM 
on Wednesday, December 25, 2024 in person at 808 W. Spokane Falls 
Boulevard, City Hall, in the Tribal Conference Room and online via Microsoft 
Teams has been CANCELLED. The next regular meeting is scheduled for 
Wednesday, January 8, 2025. 

http://sharepoint.spokanecity.org/City%20Logos/Hi%20Resolution%20(Print)/City%20Logo_bw.tif

